
General Data Protection Regulation Clerk’s Update May 2018 

 

Further to discussions at the last meeting: 

- The HALC DP policy adopted has been tailored and is now on ETPC website 

- As agreed, Cllrs Cutts and Nichols sit on the ‘Data sub-committee’ 

- ETPC is not yet registered with the ICO as they require on-line payment.   

  Councillors are requested to authorise Cllr Evison to pay personally and reclaim the  

  £35 registration fee. 

-  The Government has tabled an amendment to the Data Protection Bill to exempt all parish 

   and town councils and parish meetings in England from the requirement to appoint a Data  

   Protection Officer (DPO) under the General Data Protection Regulation.  However, HALC  

   maintain that this is ‘good practice’ and the proposed revised Standing Orders require a  

   DPO to be appointed. 

   Do Councillors wish to appoint a DPO? 

-  @parish.hants.gov.uk e-mails are no longer being issued.  HALC have suggested setting  

   up our own domain with ‘Fasthosts’.  This would cost a minimum of £1.99 per month. 

   Do Councillors wish to continue using their current e-mail addresses, set up their  

   own specific ones for PC business or to investigate other options? 

 

 

Helen Evison, Clerk ETPC, 14.05.18 


